
From: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
To: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 11/17/2014 12:18:22 PM

Subject: FW: letter -- follow up 
Attachments: DSSNov 17 Letter.pdf

FYI

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 11:43 AM
To: Gillum, Amber
Subject: letter -- follow up

Amber -  hope you enjoyed your trip -  see the attached letter mailed today to your 
office. Thank you.

Senator Tom Young
South Carolina Senate District 24
Aiken County
P.O. Box 651
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
Tel: (803) 649-0000
Fax: (803) 649-7005
www.tomyoungforsenate.com
**** See Tom's website for weekly legislative updates **** =====================================
Confidentiality Notice
The documents attached to this e-mail transmission, or the content of this e-mail, may contain confidential information which is legally privileged. 
The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity it is addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person(s) 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the use of any of the 
information contained in this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by 
telephone. Thank you.
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